
 

This month:  

This spring our children will be learning all about 

lifecycles, looking at different animals and plants, and 

how they grow in a variety of conditions. Pre-School 

will gain first-hand knowledge about the butterfly 

lifecycle by observing it in real life with our caterpillars! 

This will help them make personal connections to the 

natural world and will be great fun setting them free! 

 

Charity week: Bunny Hop for Bury Hospice 

This year for our annual charity week we are taking 

part in a Bunny hop to raise money for Bury Hospice 

the week of 8th April. Throughout the week we will be 

taking part in lots of bunny themed activities including: 

Bouncy castle fun 

Bunny hopping around the garden 

Bunny baking 

Guess the name of the bunny 

Guess how many bunnies are in the jar 

Face painting 

All children will receive a set of bunny ears and a 

certificate for taking part! 

 
 

St Georges Day: In celebration of St George’s Day, all 

children are invited to come to nursery dressed in red 

or white on Tuesday 23rd April. Alternatively if you 

have any princess, dragon or knight costumes, these 

are welcome too. 
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 A warm welcome to all our new children and their families. We hope you enjoy 

your time with us. 
 

 

Primary School Allocations:  From Monday 15th April, 

Pre-School parents should be receiving letters/email of 

confirmation for primary schools. When you have 

chosen the definite school that your child will attend, 

could you please let us know at nursery so we can 

arrange visits/talks with the teachers.  

 

Holidays:  Holiday season is approaching! If you have 

any holidays booked where your children will be absent 

from nursery, please let me know as it can help with the 

staffing and planning.  

You are also more than welcome to take Edubear with 

you for an adventure.   

Edubear can be booked out with Becky or Vic in 

reception.  Thank you!  

 
 

Sun cream and sun hats: 

In hope that we’ll be getting some sun soon, please 

could you provide us with a labelled sun cream and sun 

hat for your child to keep at nursery. 

 

Easter: 

Congratulations to our Easter competition winners.  We 

had some very creative eggs. 

 

If you have any questions or queries about any of the 

items on this month’s newsletter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Becky Barker 
Becky Barker, Bury Manager 

 


